M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Board Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Mike Poiry, Assistant Superintendent

DATE:
September 12, 2019
RE:
Approval to Closeout Project - BG-5 

Central Office Roof and Roof Screens

BG#19-142
The Central Office Roof and Roof Screens project will be completed at a later date.  The bids came in much higher than anticipated and recommended the project be rebid at a later date.  This project will be included with the 2020 reroof project (BG #19-318)

I recommend the board approve the BG-5 for this project, as submitted.
